10 November meeting: Time Start: 2:07 

3 Officers in attendance: President, Vice-President and Treasurer. (Secretary was on a family outing to Split Rock Lighthouse for the 49th anniversary memorial of the sinking of the M.V. Edmund Fitzgerald.)

19 members in attendance.

Treasurer reports a balance of $4,373.82 in the club's checking account.

Old Business/Oct Meeting: 

- Looking for someone to run the club's website.

- Status of the N scale layout was discussed.

New Business: 

- Discussed having our January meeting at the Farmhouse Restaurant and Bar in Weyerhaeuser. The Farmhouse Restaurant and Bar | restaurant | W14370 West Railway Avenue, Weyerhaeuser, Wisconsin, USA

- Glen stated that he would work with the Crossroads to set up our meal. (I'm assuming this refers to the club's holiday get-together set up for 11 Jan??)

- Raffle prizes for the club's Cedar Mall show were discussed: There is a need for more smaller prizes to offer...need not be new items but must be in decent, presentable condition. A grand prize has already been secured.

- Club membership dues are due and collection was started. Timely payment is always much appreciated.

- There was discussion about donating $100 to various groups and whether or not the club wanted to just pick a recipient each year or make a list and rotate through it.

- The topic of the N-scale layout was brought up again and Kyle will be the lead person on that project. Setup and test runs of the layout was discussed.

- December 7th & 8th is the Annual Model Railroad Show & Swap Meet at the Northbridge Mall in Albert Lea, Minnesota. Events for November 2024 – 4000 Foundation, LTD   Trevor is planning on bringing the trailer. SETUP TIME IS WHEN??? IF ANYONE HAS SOLID INPUT ON THIS, PLEASE ADVISE AND/OR PASS THAT INFO ALONG TO OTHERS WHO MAY WANT TO ATTEND.

- Next club meeting will be at Arlyn's house, 427 Pine Street, Barron, on 15 December, 2:00 w/potluck following.

- Meeting adjourned at 2:35.

That's a wrap.
Marty

